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February 18, 2025

Dear Valued Partner,

As you plan your business forward it is important we provide you with advanced notice of an upcoming
price increase as a result of, domestic and international market pressures. As a result, we will need
to increase the pricing of our products, effective April 1, 2025. The adjustments are listed below, and
will be effective for shipments after this date, regardless of the date of order. That said, we will do
our best to ship out all orders placed prior to the effective date.

Fasteners 9-11%

Plates 15-20%
Termination Bar 15-20%
Pipe Flashing 6-12%

We are currently working on updated price books and will send these out as soon as they are
completed.

Thank you for your business and continued support.

Sincerely,

Tarrah Wynn
General Manager



